Overview and Scrutiny Committee

SOUTH YORKSHIRE

SYMCA

Action Log from 23 March 2022/ MAYORAL
COMBINED
AUTHORITY
Open and Recently Completed Actions
Meeting | Minute Action Action Owner Update Status
Date No
28/07/2022 32 Minutes of the Previous Meeting Held on | Christine 22/09/22 — Agenda setting Complete —
23 March 2022 Marriott meeting on 16/09/22 ‘hot topics’ but public
The Scrutiny Officer to research how to from Social Media posts and engagement
improve public participation and provide a questions and petitions presented | will continue
report to Members at a future date. to MCA Boards were provided to | to inform
OSC Members to inform Work OSsC
Programme for 2022/23. agenda
28/07/2022 34 Review of latest Forward Plan of Key Ruth Adams 12/10/22 - Information circulated Complete
Decisions to OSC Members.
The Deputy Chief Executive to circulate
information on the Government’s criteria for
Skills Bootcamps to the Committee.
28/07/2022 35 Bus Cancellations Tim Taylor Further information circulated to Complete
The Director of Public Transport Operations Members on 2 September.
to provide information on the indicative
levels of inaccuracy of data displayed on 16/09/22 OSC have invited Tim
digital bus stops to the Committee. Taylor back to the October OSC
meeting to discuss the data
provided.
28/07/2022 35 South Yorkshire Retrofit Christine 09/08/22 — Item placed on agenda | Completed
Democratic Services to add Retrofit Marriott for the Work Programme

Taskforce to the Work Programme.

workshop scheduled for 16/09/22




Meeting | Minute Action Action Owner Update
Date No
28/07/2022 36 Launch of Data and Intelligence Hub Christine 09/08/22 — Contacted ClIr Ross for
Marriott preferred dates for meeting with

Democratic Services to arrange an
additional, single item meeting on Mayoral
Scrutiny.

Mayor Coppard. Await news.

26/09/22 - Decision made by OSC
Chair to include Mayoral Scrutiny
on the October agenda.

Completed Actions

Status

Meeting | Minute Action Action Owner Update
Date No
23/03/22 22 Mayoral Scrutiny Christine Letter of thanks sent to Mayor
Marriott Jarvis on 08/04/22.

CliIr Ennis suggested that the Committee
should send a letter of thanks to Mayor
Jarvis. This was agreed.

Status




